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14 July 2014 
 
 
Professor Charlie Xue 
Chair 
Chinese Medicine Board of Australia 

Dear Prof Xue 

Re: CMBA Public Consultation Guidelines for safe Chinese herbal medicine practice 
 
Thank you for your letter. We have been receiving a huge number of our members 
expressing their concerns regarding the practicality of part of the draft guideline.  
 
All our members, as well as all Chinese medicine practitioners, do understand the 
primary objective of registration is to protect public safety. For the very same reason 
that we do not agree with part of the guideline with our point of views  as per our 
submission enclosed.  
 
We fully respect the patients right and the Board right to regulate, in return we expect 
our right to practice in providing best healthcare services to our patients to receive 
similar respect. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us for further discussion. 

 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 

 
Guo Qing Wei 
CMASA Director 
Chief Administrator of CMASA National Office 
 
Elline Khoo 
CMASA National Office Secretary 
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